
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BY THE BOARD OF COUNTY 

COMMISSIONERS OF MECKLENBURG COUNTY ON THE 

REQUEST TO CHANGE FLOYD SMITH OFFICE PARK DR TO 

SWEET MEADOW BLVD  
 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Mecklenburg Board of 

County Commissioners in the Meeting Chamber of the Charlotte-Mecklenburg 

Government Center, 600 East Fourth Street on September 17, 2024, no earlier than 6:30 

p.m. for the request to rename Floyd Smith Office Park Dr to Sweet Meadow Blvd. 

Parties of interest and citizens shall have an opportunity to be heard and may obtain 

information on the requested street naming from Mecklenburg County GIS, Addressing 

and Land Records, 2145 Suttle Ave, Charlotte, North Carolina or call 980-314-4620. 

Anyone needing special accommodations when attending these meetings and/or if this 

information is needed in an alternative format because of a disability contact The Clerk to 

the Board at least seventy-two (72) hours prior to the meeting, 980-314-2939, 600 East 

Fourth Street. 

 

 

       ______________________________ 

       Kristine Smith, Clerk to the Board of 

       County Commissioners 

 

 

 

 


